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November 20, 2005 
 
Dear Jill, 
 
We made the right decision hiring you! After pouring our heart and soul into our work, it 
was difficult to trust it in someone else's hands, but it turned out to be the best thing we 
ever did. 
 
With your outstanding talent and skill, you brilliantly shaped our stories into works of art. 
Your creativity played no small part either. You came up with original and clever ideas 
when we were stuck, sticking close to our specific requirements, and patiently guiding us 
through the entire process of editing our twenty-six books. 
 
You were a delight to work with and we look forward to working with you again and again 
on all of our future work. Thanks again for your professionalism and everything you've 
done to transform our stories into something we can be proud of. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Deborah Morefield and 
Jennifer Hudson, M.D. 
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